EXCHANGE OF NOTES BETWEEN CANADA AND PERU AMENDING THE AGREE
MENT OF FEBRUARY 18, 1954 FOR AIR SERVICES BETWEEN THE TWO COUNTRIES

The First Secretary of the Canadian Embassy in Peru
to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru

CANADIAN EMBASSY

Lova, April 25, 1957.
No. 48

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to refer to my Note Verbale of March 20, 1957, and to
inform Your Excellency that my Goverment has asked me to request the
amendment of the Agreement between the Government of Canada and ?he
Government of Peru for Air Services Between and Beyond their Respecthe
Territories, signed at Lima on February 18, 1954.

My Government has requested me to inform Your Excellency that it5
designated airline, Canadian Pacific Airlines, proposes to extend its servic®
from Lima to Santiago de Chile, and that accordingly my Government wishes
me to request the amendment of Section I of the Route Schedule of the above’
mentioned -~ Agreement by the insertion of the words “Santiago (Chile
immediately after the words “Buenos Aires (Argentina)” added by Suprem®é
Resolution No. 254 of August 22, 1955. This amendment would perm
Canadian Pacific Airlines to extend its route from Lima to Santiago.

I take this occasion to present to Your Excellency the assurances of oy
high and distinguished consideration.

(Signed) D. H. CHENEY,
for the Ambassador.

His Excellency
The Minister of Foreign Affairs,
Doctor Manuel Cisneros Sanchez,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
LIMA.
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